
                 June 3, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Katherine McWilliams 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 
 
 
 
 

I would like to go on record to request a public hearing on the application: 
 

“New No-Discharge Permit 5264-W”  
 

C&H Hog Farms, Inc. HC 72 Box2 
Vendor, AR 72683 

 
 
 
 
 

 
John Murdoch 
11908 Elk Ridge 
Wesley, AR 
72773-9111 



From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Request for a Public Hearing (New No-Discharge Permit 5264-W)
Date: Thursday, June 09, 2016 8:29:13 AM
Attachments: Permit 5264-W.doc

 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 
From: J. Murdoch [mailto:jfmurdoch3@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 05, 2016 6:18 AM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: Fwd: Request for a Public Hearing (New No-Discharge Permit 5264-W)
 
Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E. Engineering Supervisor Office of Water Quality, ADEQ 501-
682-0620
 
I just read a comment where Ms. McWilliams no longer works for ADEQ. I was not aware
of this when I sent the comment in requesting a public hearing. I would hope since I sent it to
Ms. Keogh as well it will still be considered and placed in the public record and comments. I
feel this issue is very important and wanted to have my comment addressed.
 
Thank you,
John Murdoch
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: J. Murdoch <jfmurdoch3@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Jun 3, 2016 at 2:00 PM
Subject: Request for a Public Hearing (New No-Discharge Permit 5264-W)
To: mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us, keogh@adeq.state.ar.us

                                                                                                                                                       
                                                    June 3, 2016
 
 
 
 
 
 
Katherine McWilliams
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317
 

mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=ADEQ1/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MAIL BOXES/CN=JAMAL
mailto:MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:jfmurdoch3@gmail.com
mailto:mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:keogh@adeq.state.ar.us


















June 3, 2016

Katherine McWilliams
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